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ISELIN, N.J., March 23, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Middlesex Water Company (NASDAQ:MSEX), a provider of water, wastewater and related
utility services, is pleased to announce that its Manager of Engineering, Brian F. Carr, P.E., has been selected Chair of the American Water Works
Association, New Jersey Section (AWWA-NJ) Board of Trustees for the 2017-2018 season. 

 
Brian F. Carr, P.E., Middlesex Water Manager of
Engineering, Named Chair of the American Water
Works Association - New Jersey Section

 

Carr is a licensed professional engineer for the past 21 years and has extensive experience planning, designing, and managing a wide variety of water
and sewer capital improvement projects. He has served on and led many committees of AWWA-NJ including the Licensed Operators Committee,
Student Affairs Committee, and most recently served as Vice-Chair and Trustee of the section.   Carr graduated from Rutgers University with a degree
in Civil Engineering.
  
“On behalf of the employees and Board of Directors at Middlesex Water Company we congratulate Brian on his selection as Chairman and look
forward to his leadership, vision and contributions to our industry in his new role,” said Dennis Doll, Middlesex Water Company, Chairman, President &
CEO.

AWWA-NJ is made up of more than 1,300 members united in a mission to provide a safe and reliable drinking water supply to the people of New
Jersey.  Members include most of New Jersey’s public and investor-owned water utilities along with engineering and environmental professionals and
allied industry businesses.  AWWA works to make advances in public health, safety and welfare by uniting the efforts of the full spectrum of drinking
water professionals.   Learn more about AWWA-NJ at www.njawwa.org

About Middlesex Water Company
Middlesex Water Company is an investor-owned water utility serving customers in central and southern New Jersey, Delaware and Pennsylvania.  For
additional information regarding Middlesex Water Company, visit the Company’s Web site at www.middlesexwater.com or call (732) 634-1500.

CONTACT: Bernadette Sohler, Vice President – Corporate Affairs
Middlesex Water Company
(732) 638-7549
www.middlesexwater.com
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